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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or completeness 
and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole 
or any part of the contents of this announcement. 
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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT  
BUSINESS UPDATE 

 
The Group's Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director visited Sanya to strengthen 

the Group's local vocational education and training programs 
 

This announcement is made by Fullwealth International Group Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with 
its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis to inform its shareholders and potential investors of the latest 
information about the Group. 
 

The Group has been actively exploring and developing new business opportunities for our entertainment 
education business as the board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of the Company believes it may 
create new growth opportunities for the Group. The Board has noted the rising demand for vocational education 
and training programs in the PRC and the Group has been closely monitoring the PRC vocational education 
market and has been engaging in discussions with the local enterprises to seek for cooperation opportunities for 
developing the Group’s local vocational education business.  
 
On 24 May 2022, Ms. Liu Xinyi (“Ms. Liu”), the Chief Executive Officer and an executive Director of the Group, 
was invited to attend the Second Session and Ninth Chairman Meeting of the Young Entrepreneurs Committee of 
Sanya Federation of Industry and Commerce* (三亞市工商聯) . Ms. Li Meiguang, the fourth-level research 
director of Sanya Federation of Industry and Commerce, personally came to this meeting to offer guidance. On 
25 May 2022, Ms. Liu was also invited to attend the Second Meeting of the Eighth Executive Committee of 
Sanya City Federation of Industry and Commerce. About 150 people attended the meeting, including leaders of 
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the United Front Work Department of the Sanya Municipal Party Committee* (三亞市委統戰部), the Eighth 
Executive Committee of Sanya Federation of Industry and Commerce, the heads of the Chambers of Commerce 
affiliated with Sanya Federation of Industry and Commerce, and the party branch secretaries of non-public 
economic organizations. Ms. Liu was the first speaker as the “Outstanding Enterprise Representative” of the 
Federation of Industry and Commerce. The Group also received praise from the leaders at all levels of the United 
Front Work Department of the Sanya Municipal Party Committee for its contribution in the “0331” epidemic 
prevention and control battle in Sanya. Mr. Pan Guohua, a member of the Standing Committee of the Sanya 
Municipal Party Committee* (三亞市委常委), Minister of the United Front Work Department, and Secretary 
of the Party Committee of the Sanya Municipal Health Commission* (三亞市衛健委黨委), personally 
presented an honorary certificate to the Group. 
 
 

 

By order of the Board  
    Fullwealth International Group Holdings Limited  

Liu Xinyi  
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